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July 8, 2005 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PRESENTATION BY THE  
NATIONAL EXCHANGE CARRIER ASSOCIATION 

(Set for July 14, 2005, 9:00 a.m.) 
 
 

Re: Eligible Telecommunications Carriers (ETC) Rulemaking, WAC 480-120-311 
Docket No. UT-053021 

 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The National Exchange Carrier Association, at the request of the Washington 
Independent Telephone Association, will make a presentation to the Commission on 
the Association’s role in the Federal Universal Service Program on Thursday, July 
14, 2005, from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.  The presentation will take place at the 
Commission’s Offices at 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., in the Commission’s 
Hearing Room 206, Olympia, Washington.  The public is invited. 
 
If you have questions concerning this presentation, or any other matter related to the 
rulemaking in Docket No. UT-053021, please contact Robert Shirley at 
bshirley@wutc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1292. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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